
 

12 March 20 

Temporary rule change vote passed to permit the modified RS700 Performance Compensation Trial to be used 

during the 2021 season. 

The RS700 International Class Association membership voted overwhelming for the RS700 International Committee’s 

proposal that the modified Performance Compensation Trial settings should be used during the full 2021 RS700 

International and UK Class Association calendar.  32 members voted (18 GBR and 14 CZE).  30 members voted yes ie 

94%.  Two members voted no ie 6%. 

In order to permit the RS700 performance compensation trial to run for 2021 it has been necessary to implement a 

one year long temporary RS700 class rule change.   

The updated RS700 Class Association Rules are here: 

https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1f0tlc5qt2gf1v3a1hvvnjapg3.pdf 

A temporary rule change has been inserted at para 3 “Performance Compensation”. 

The following will be inserted in RS Class Association event NOR: 

4.  Eligibility and Entry 

The RS700 International Committee has agreed following membership vote that the 2021 Performance 

Compensation Trial settings are to be used for the full 2021 RS700 International and UK Class Association calendar.   

Read all the information about the trial here:  

https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1etmk29q815f019um1hco1odq5v83.pdf 

It is requested that sailors gather as much information possible about their own performance under the trial and 

that of their fellow club sailors and share it with the RS700 committee.  

The trial data will be analysed at the end of the 2021 calendar and presented to the fleet by the RS700 International 

Committee.  The fleet will then need to decide by vote whether to adopt the trial settings as the new normal or 

whether to revert to the original settings.  

  

Clare Sargent, RS700 Class Association Secretary 

https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1f0tlc5qt2gf1v3a1hvvnjapg3.pdf
https://www.rs700.org/documents/p1etmk29q815f019um1hco1odq5v83.pdf

